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AUBURN - Senator Pam Helming attended the Cayuga County Town Highway
Superintendents Association’s annual Christmas luncheon on Thursday, Dec. 19. 

“Thank you to Steve Fedrizzi, the President of the Town of Venice and the entire
Association for inviting me to be a part of their holiday celebration! I extend my
deepest thanks to our highway crews, especially during this time of year, who snow
plow all hours of the night and day to keep our roads safe.  They protect us as
residents of our communities providing us with reliable paths home to our families
every day,” Senator Helming said. 


